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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

Would you like to receive our Pascal’s Pulse weekly e-newsletter? Get the 

latest news of our parish and event reminders delivered every Thursday to your 

inbox. I add a weekly joke and a trivia question or two. We will never share your 

email address, and you may unsubscribe at any time. To subscribe, go to: 

stpascals.org/e-newsletters and click on “E-Newsletters” and fill in your contact 

information. You can also call the parish office at 651.774.1585.   

Would you like to be notified via email about funerals at St. Pascal’s? We 

send out email notifications about upcoming funerals at St. Pascal Baylon Church. 

To subscribe, go to: stpascals.org/e-newsletters and click on “Funeral Notices” 

and fill in your contact information. 

The Catholic Services Appeal Foundation (CSAF) conducts an Annual 

Appeal to designated ministries within the Archdiocese of St. Paul and 

Minneapolis that no one parish can support on its own. The ministries are: Abria 

Pregnancy Resources, American Indian Ministry, Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women, 

Campus and Young Adult Ministry, Catholic Charities, Deaf Ministry, Catholic Elementary 

Schools, Evangelization, Catholic High School Scholarships, Hospital Chaplains, Latino 

Ministry, Office of Marriage and Family and Life, Prison Ministry, Seminarian Room and 

Board, Society of St. Vincent de Paul, St. Lawrence Newman Center, Venezuelan Mission, 

and Youth Ministry. You can give online to the Catholic Services Appeal at 

csafspm.org or call The Catholic Services Appeal Foundation office at 

612.294.6622. 

Here is an update on our progress towards our Parish goal as of June 23, 2023: 

St. Pascal Baylon Parish Goal: $ 39,574.55 

Total Pledged:   $ 20,425.00 

% of Goal Pledged: 52% 

Total Received:   $ 19,580.00  

% of Goal Received: 49% 

Archdiocesan Synod Update. The Synod Priority for Year 1 (July 2023 - 
June 2024) is “Small Groups” with the purpose of creating and growing small 

group ministry at every parish that fosters personal relationships, builds 

community, and provides formation to help parishioners grow as disciples of 

Christ. Starting small group ministry in our parish is an exciting opportunity for us 

to extend and deepen the community of our parish and foster the relationships 

that we know make St. Pascal’s such a special community. Groups of 6-10 

members will meet weekly during Lent 2024 and be facilitated by small group 

leaders from our parish. Over the summer, our Synod Evangelization Team      

will be directly contacting more than 70 parishioners to invite them to be small 

group leaders. If you would like to volunteer to be a small group leader, please 

contact Kim Roering at the parish office for more information 

(kim.roering@stpascals.org; 651.774.1585).  

The Pope’s Monthly Intentions. Each year, the Holy Father asks for our 

prayers for a specific intention each month. You are invited to answer the Holy 

Father's request and to join with many people worldwide in praying for this 

intention each month.  

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for July 2023: For a Eucharistic life. We 

pray that Catholics may place the celebration of the Eucharist at the heart of their 

lives, transforming human relationships in a very deep way and opening to the 

encounter with God and all their brothers and sisters.  

God Bless You,  

Father John Mitchell 
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Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 
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